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From: Clare Sladden

Sent:  Friday, 4 January 2013 6:58 PM
To: Electoral Reform

Subject: Electoral changes

To whom it may concern:

I am totally against any change to the current compulsory nature of state voting in Queensland. Any

change would would be an absolute embarrassment to the state, when we've had more than enough
of those since the Newman government came to power.

Clare Sladden

20/12/2013



